
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Re: Trip on Thursday 10th July – Alternative Arrangements 

As you are aware I wrote to you back at the beginning of April concerning the end of year trips which 
take place on Thursday 10th July. I also said I would be back in touch to discuss alternative 
arrangements for those students who did not opt to come on the school trip.  

For students who have opted in to the trip and for parents who have paid for their place the following 
information does not apply to you, we will expect to see your child on the day on the relevant trip .  

We are writing to inform parents of arrangements for students who will not be attending the school 
trip scheduled for Thursday 10th July, they will be expected to complete learning activities from 
home on that day. 

All learning resources and tasks will be provided via Google Classroom, which your child can access 
from home using login details below. Your child should login to their year team classroom where 
activities have been carefully planned to support the current curriculum and ensure that your child 
continues to make progress. 

Year Group Google classroom code 

7 6ris7o46 

8 zdjqjkcz 

9 ezly46z4 

10 fktslasr 

If, for any reason, your child is unable to access Google Classroom from home, you are welcome to 
send them into school. Staff will be available on site to supervise and facilitate classroom-based 
learning. 

If you could please take one moment to follow the link below and answer a simple question regarding 
your child, only answer No if you will be sending them to school, this will help us cater for them on the 
day. Only answer this question  if your child is Not going on a trip.   

Please click this link 

If you have any questions or concerns about these arrangements, please do not hesitate to contact 
us. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 

Dominic Corey  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdSJ6UVNo1aIWdXhG165UYLMxiiHvkSRt_5fyzE2ppr1YaMgQ/viewform?usp=header

